
 

 

Bishop Cornish CEVA Primary School 

Newsletter – 24th April 

 
The Lord said: ‘I have loved you, my people, with an everlasting love. With unfailing love I have 

drawn you to myself.’ Jeremiah 31 

  

   

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Dear Children 

We have all had another busy week and I have loved looking at all the photographs you are 

sending in for your teachers to show us what you are doing - the cooking looks delicious and  

the art work is stunning. Thank you for doing so much of your home learning and sharing it with 

us. 

Here at school we have been working and playing very hard! Every day the children who are in 

school check the guinea pigs and chickens, they feed them and give them a cuddle. The goats 

are fully recovered and loving nibbling the fresh leaves in their field.  

There are small chirping sounds coming from the hens as the chicks slowly start to hatch! We are 

not sure how many there will be but Mrs Elford is looking after them all and checking them every 

day. 

On Wednesday George, the guinea pig, had a feast on the field with lots of cuddles from the 

children. You can see a photo of him enjoying the sunshine below. 

Mrs Hall was being carefully looked after by a ‘crack’ team of medics and Jacob and Daisy 

have been painting stones which can be placed in the food parcels for those who are isolated. 

The school grounds have changed so much since you were all in school. I can no longer see the 

Albert Bridge from my office as all the leaves have grown on the trees!  

We hope to have a little surprise for you all next week – Mrs Oakes has been working hard with 

all the staff to share something with you. We’ll let you know when it is ready! 

Take care of everyone in your family and remember to spread your smile. 

Lots of love and every blessing on you all, 

Love from Mrs Green xx 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


